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October: 
16th-17th:  P/T Conferences 
17th:   Cross Country Meet 
18th-20th:  Fall Break 
23rd:  Storybrook Pumpkin Patch  
23r:  Red Ribbon Week Assembly 
23rd-27th:  Red Ribbon Week 
26tH:  JRFH money due  
27th:  Halloween Dance (6-8 pm) 
31st:  Halloween Parties 

Red Ribbon Week 
Monday:  Decade Day! Pick your favorite decade and wear 

the fashion.  Drug Free Every Day, Every Year, Every Decade! 

Tuesday:  Wear your favorite sport shirt or jerseys to show 

you will lead a healthy life.  Team up Against Drugs! 

Wednesday: Camo Day! Drugs Cannot Find me. 

Thursday: Switch it up Day! Dress like an adult day/Adults 

dress like kids day.  We’re too smart for Drugs. 

Friday: PJ/Crazy Hair Day! Follow your dreams, Don’t do 

Drugs! 

Kick off assembly Monday, the 23
rd

 at 8:30.  Prizes awarded 

for ribbons, winning numbers need to have ribbon on. Our annual Storybook Pumpkin Patch will be Oct. 23 through 

Oct. 31.  Judging will be on the 27
th

 and all pumpkins need to 

go home the 31
st

.  Decorate pumpkins to look like a book 

character.  Pumpkins can come to the Pumpkin Patch (library) 

Oct. 23
rd

 through Oct. 25
th

.  Prizes will be given in PK and 

Kindergarten, 1
st

 & 2
nd

, 3
rd

 and 4
th

, and 5
th

 and 6
th

. 

Charles Page Librarian Ms. Alice Shipman will visit 2
nd

 grade 

Oct. 16
th

 to hand out books from “The Books to Treasure” 

program.  Books are donated through the Tulsa City County 

Library. 

 

 

I'm proud to announce that Anderson will be competing in their first ever Cross Country Meet.  It is a 1 Mile 
Run for grades 3-6.  We will be traveling to Cherokee Landing State Park on Tuesday 10/17.  We are taking 
40 students in 8 different divisions.  There is a girls and boys division for each grade level.  The Meet will start 
at 10 am Tuesday morning.  As we look at bringing different opportunities to Anderson, I hope this is 
something that we can become more involved in and make a continued interest so that we are able add more 
events to the calendar in future years.  
 
Please remember that Fall Break starts Wednesday.  Students and teachers alike have been working hard 
and this is a well deserved Break.  On Monday, 10/23, we are right back to the grind stone working hard to 
continually improve in our academics of all areas.   
 
Speaking of improving, Basketball is right around the corner.  Starting Thursday, November 2, with a home 
game against Jennings.  Then we turn around on the next day and host Prue on Friday evening.  The 
following Monday, 11/6, we head to the Keystone Festival for 4 game (2 boys/2 girls).  Then the next 
day, Tuesday, 11/7 we have a road game at Pretty Water.  It will be a busy start with 5 games each in the 
first 6 days of the season!!  Both girls and boys have been working hard to get in shape and improve their 
skills.  It is going to be a fun season, watching these groups come together as a team!  Please make every 
opportunity to come out and support our athletes!  
 
 
Kevin Younger 
Superintendent 
 

PVO IS HOSTING A HALLOWEEN DANCE 

OCT. 27TH 

6 TO 8 PM 

COSTUME CONTEST 

CONCESSION 

LOTS AND LOTS OF 

FUN WITH FRIENDS 

 

 

 

 


